
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Sir/Madam 
 

Development Management 
Regeneration and Planning 
London Borough of Camden 
Town Hall 
Judd Street 
London 
WC1H 9JE 

Phone: 020 7974 4444 

planning@camden.gov.uk 

www.camden.gov.uk/planning 

Clinch Design  
21A Askew Road 
London 
W12 9AD  

Application ref: 2023/4202/P 
Contact: Leela Muthoora 
Tel: 020 7974 2506 
Email: Leela.Muthoora@camden.gov.uk 
Date: 25 July 2024 
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 ApplicationNumber  

 

 

DECISION 
 
Town and Country Planning Act 1990 (as amended) 
 
Householder Application Granted 
 
Address:  
2 Mall Studios 
Tasker Road 
London 
NW3 2YS 
 
Proposal: 
Erection of dormer window with timber casement window to front roof slope.   
Drawing Nos: (AC/MF/23/) 80001, 80002, 80003, 80004, 80005 Rev A, 80006, 80007 
Rev A, 80008 Rev A 
 
The Council has considered your application and decided to grant permission subject to 
the following condition(s): 
 
Condition(s) and Reason(s): 
 
1 The development hereby permitted must be begun not later than the end of 

three years from the date of this permission. 
 
Reason: In order to comply with the provisions of Section 91 of the Town and 
Country Planning Act 1990 (as amended). 
 
 

2 The development hereby permitted shall be carried out in accordance with the 
following approved plans:-  
(AC/MF/23/) 80001, 80002, 80003, 80004, 80005 Rev A, 80006, 80007 Rev A, 
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80008 Rev A. 
 
Reason: For the avoidance of doubt and in the interest of proper planning. 
 

3 All new external work shall be carried out in materials that resemble, as closely 
as possible, in colour and texture those of the existing building, unless 
otherwise specified in the approved application.  
 
Reason: To safeguard the appearance of the premises and the character of the 
immediate area in accordance with the requirements of policy D1 and D2 of the 
London Borough of Camden Local Plan 2017.  
 

 
Informative(s): 
 

1  Reasons for granting permission.  
 
The proposed development is in general accordance with the London Borough 
of Camden Local Plan 2017, with particular regard to policies A1, D1, and D2. 
For a more detailed understanding of the reasons for the granting of this 
planning permission, please refer to the associated officer report.  
 

 
In dealing with the application, the Council has sought to work with the applicant in a 
positive and proactive way in accordance with paragraph 38 of the National Planning 
Policy Framework 2021. 
 
You can find advice about your rights of appeal at: 
 
https://www.gov.uk/appeal-householder-planning-decision. 
 
If you submit an appeal against this decision you are now eligible to use the new 
submission form (Before you start - Appeal a planning decision - GOV.UK). 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
Daniel Pope 
Chief Planning Officer 
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